
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

7th January 2025 

Dear Parents & Carers 

We hope you have all had a pleasant and restful festive break and we are looking forward to seeing everyone 

back at school tomorrow as we begin the new term. 

A quick reminder that the school day starts at the usual time, with the single point of entry gate opening at 

8.15am. With a cold snap forecast this week, please ensure your child brings an appropriate coat, as hoodies are 

not permitted as outerwear and students will be expected to return in full school uniform. 

As you will be aware, last term our school supported Save the Children as our chosen charity for the Christmas 

fundraiser. Students were invited to add a touch of festive cheer to their school uniform by wearing a seasonal 

item on the last day of term. Thank you to all parents/carers that have already kindly donated via Wisepay. This 

Wisepay account will remain open for contributions until 13th January 2025. 

 
We look forward to welcoming everyone back tomorrow. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr P Foster 

Headteacher 

 


